
 
 

A message from the Senior Leadership Team... 

Upcoming Events: 

29.09 Macmillan coffee event 

17/10 KS1 Forest School parent  engagement  

Bikeability—Y4 20/10 

  Y5 23 & 24/10 

Please return your slip  

27/10 Harvest  

 

 

Next Week... 

Class Attendance 

Hazel 92.5% 

Maple 95.79% 

Willow 96.36% 

Beech 99.57% 

Pine 96.43% 

Rowan 99.23% 

Cedar 92.4% 

Elm  95.2% 

Oak  96.67% 

 This Week’s  

     winner is:  
 Beech! 

Well done 

Please click the link below to view lots of useful information 

and advice on our new safeguarding webpage... 

Safeguarding – Castlechurch Primary School | Stafford  

The following link will take you to the Autumn Safeguarding 

Newsletter… 

Autumn-Safeguarding-Newsletter-2023-CC.pdf 

(castlechurchprimary.co.uk)  

Our New Safeguarding Webpage 

Monday  

Tuesday KS1 Forest School 

Wednesday Beech—swimming  

Thursday  

Friday Be Safe, Be seen Mcdonads 

evets  

https://www.castlechurchprimary.co.uk/safeguarding-2/
https://www.castlechurchprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/Autumn-Safeguarding-Newsletter-2023-CC.pdf
https://www.castlechurchprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/Autumn-Safeguarding-Newsletter-2023-CC.pdf


House Points 
 

Fox 290 

Squirrel  203 

Hedgehog 252 

Badger 213 

Maple-Ellie  

Willow-Nelli  

Hazel-Darcy  

Pine-Jack  

Rowan-Tobias  

Beech-Ella-Mai  

Oak-Jack  

Elm-Lincoln  

Cedar– Archie  

 

Maple-Jayden  

Willow-Caius  

Hazel-Evie  

Pine-Elsie  

Rowan– Henry/Idil 

Beech-Ava  

Oak-Tyler  

Elm-Libby  

 

Maple-Sophie  

Willow-Andrei  

Hazel-Millie  

Pine-Harry  

Rowan-Billie-Jo  

Beech-Maci  

Oak-Rebeca  

Elm-Scarlett  

Cedar-Grace  

Lunchtime stars 

KS1-Charley T 

LKS2-Kayden T 

UKS2– Charlene  

Maple-Kaiser  

Willow-Ellie-Mae  

Hazel-Pippah  

Pine-AJ  

Rowan-Joshua  

Beech– Charlie  

Oak– Libby  

Elm-Bailey 

Cedar-Faith  



 

         This week our spotlight is on our Pupil Leaders!  

The senior leadership have been studying the very persuasive letters 

from the Y6 children who have applied for our Head and Deputy Head 

Boys and Girls.  

The successful pupils are:  

Freddie – Head Boy  

Joshua – Deputy Head Boy  

Grace  – Head Girl  

Freya – Deputy Head  Girl  

Congratulations your letters were amazing and stated great reasons 

why you should be chosen!  

A huge thank you to all that applied!  

 

Meet our new House Captains 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

Jenson 

Roxie  

Grace  

Freddie 

 

 

Christine 

Kaydon 

Ruby 

Ben  



 

Congratulations to the pupils that were voted into the                   

leadership roles below  

 

 

 

 



On Friday 29th September we will be holding our Macmillan cake sale. We would 

like you to send cake donations on the day. Your child will then need a 50p            

donation for a cake. We will celebrate in the hall café style and the children will 

enjoy the experience with their friends. 

At 2.15pm we would then like to welcome parents to come 

into the school hall to have a cuppa and cake.  We will be 

asking for £1 donation.  It will be run by school council and 

house captains. This is for you to sit with other parents and 

enjoy a peaceful cuppa (your child won’t join you as they will 

have had their event in the  morning) but toddlers, babies 

and grandparents are very welcome! 


